
The English and Foreign Languages University (EFLU) entrance tests for 
PG courses, Teacher-Education courses, PGDT course and Research 
programmes will be held on 29 February and 1 March 2020. The 
entrance tests for UG courses will be held on 12 April 2020. 

The link to download the Hall tickets will be available on the 
University website from 20 February 2020. The candidates appearing 
for the EFLU entrance tests on 29 February 2020 and 1 March 2020 can 
download their Hall Tickets from the University website: 
www.efluniversity.ac.in by using their User/Login ID and Password.  

The candidates appearing for the EFLU entrance tests on 12 April 2020 
are requested to wait for the next announcement regarding the Hall 
Tickets.  

 


